
Year 2 Trip to Wicken Fen 
 
Year 2 had a wonderful, sunny day at Wicken Fen last Friday.  The children enjoyed a variety 
of activities, including a sensory board walk where they heard a cuckoo and a reed warbler, 
smelt a variety of medicinal herbs and spotted dragonflies and damselflies.  They visited the 
Fen Cottage and workshop where they learnt about how people used to live and work on 
the Fens.  They also had great fun pond dipping; some children were lucky enough to catch a 
newt, dragonfly nymph and a whirligig beetle!  

 
 
       
 
 
 
      
 
 


